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Works notice: Lambie Dew Drive tree removal

From 7am on Monday 4 March 2024 there will be tree removal works taking place inside
the construction site on Lambie Dew Drive near the boundary of RPA Hospital campus and
Sydney University.

There is no pedestrian access on Lambie Dew Drive and the best access between RPA Hospital and Sydney
University is via Johns Hopkins Drive.

Works have commenced to protect the trees located outside the construction site near the Sydney
University oval. The construction activities may produce some noise and dust.

A traffic control plan has been developed and there will be traffic controllers in place for the duration of
works to help pedestrians and vehicles navigate the space.
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Landscaping works

A replanting strategy has been developed for the RPA Redevelopment which includes the planting of new trees
within the project area. The landscaping plan includes flora that is indigenous to the local area. Learn more in
our Landscape Fact Sheet.

Pedestrian access changes

The future 15-storey hospital building will be located on Lambie Dew Drive. For the duration of the
redevelopment, there is no pedestrian access on Lambie Dew Drive. Pedestrian access between RPA Hospital
campus and Sydney University is via the footpath on Johns Hopkins Drive. Learn more in our pedestrian access
changes works notice and pedestrian safety fact sheet on the project website.

More information

The health, safety and well-being of staff, patients, neighbours and community is our highest
priority. For any queries relating to this work, please contact the RPA Redevelopment Team.
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We thank you for your patience and cooperation while we complete these necessary works. m
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